
2023-2024 Concerto Competition 
!"#$%&$'(")"*#+, Grusin Music Hall Sunday, Feb. 25, 2024, 12:30 p.m. 

 
Deadlines 

-*%%$.*/$)"01&2"$#"+)&/13'1+), Thursday, Dec. 14, 2023, 5 p.m. 
4)'(1#)&1#)/$#)&*#%"#1&$22%"5$)"*#&6*/7, Monday, Jan. 22, 2024, 5 p.m. 

 
 

• Each of the following faculties—Brass/Percussion, Keyboard, Strings, Voice, and Woodwinds—will hold preliminary 
auditions before Feb. 20, 2024 and shall select up to three representatives for the final auditions. Students must prepare 
their entire concerto for the preliminary round and the jury will choose the specific passages they would like to hear. 
Candidates are not to make their own cuts in the solo portions of the music. One undergraduate and one graduate 
student will ultimately be chosen to perform with orchestra; therefore, you may send forward either two undergraduates 
and one graduate student or two graduate students and one undergraduate. Only the most outstanding students should 
be recommended for the finals. An online application form is available here and must be completed by January 22, 
2024. 

 
• Non-standard repertoire must be cleared with Director of Orchestral Studies Gary Lewis. Solo works with Wind 

Symphony will also be considered, in which case, the repertoire should be cleared with Professor Don McKinney. 
Concerti featuring multiple soloists are acceptable. Two essential criteria should be considered when choosing 
repertoire. First, the total duration of the piece must allow it to fit comfortably into a typical orchestral or wind 
symphony program. Second, bear in mind the limited amount of rehearsal time: if the ensemble parts are too complex, 
the piece is unlikely to be programmed. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1t0xKyhSCZo-UJoD2CeAafaDlnzZ6l9WwCrpRjncAbXU/viewform?ts=5a5684d3&edit_requested=true

